
 

   
 

TO: All Bidders 

FAO Sales Managers 

 FROM: Sally Alvarez de Schreiner  

Chief, Procurement Services Section         

 

DATE: 26 April 2023  REF.: RFP No. 2023-0045/JIBRIL  

TEL. NO.:   TEL. NO.: +43 1 26030 6350 

EMAIL:   EMAIL: procurement@ctbto.org 

 

SUBJECT: Clarifications No. 1 – RFP No. 2023-0045/JIBRIL                            

 

 
Dear Bidders, 
 
Please find attached the Clarification No. 1 to questions raised by interested bidders in respect of RFQ No. 2023-
0045/JIBRIL “Renewal of existing Red Hat subscription Services starting from 1 July 2023”. 
 
Please take all responses into account in the preparation and submission of your proposals.  
 
We are looking forward to receiving your quotation prior to deadline for the submission of proposals on 2 May 2023, 
17:00 hours, Vienna (Austria) local time. 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Sally Alvarez de Schreiner  
Chief, Procurement Services Section  
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Item# 

 

Question 

 

 

Answer 

1 Red Hat Directory Server is currently 

in production, it will be extended for 

12 months only. What is your plan 

after 12 months? 

Before the end of the twelve months period, the 

Commission will assess whether it is still needed 

or not. 

2 Is it necessary to be a Red Hat 

Premium Partner to participate in the 

above tender or can all Red Hat 

partners participate? 

The Bidder shall be a certified Red Hat partner at 

the “Premium” level or better. Please refer to the 

Terms of Reference – point 9(a) and Evaluation 

Criteria and Method (Attachment 1 to the RFP 

Instructions). 

  




